
 

 

November 8, 2021 
 

Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The accompanying revised tariff sheets issued by Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. (“SNGMO” or the 
“Company”) are being transmitted for filing: 
 

Filed Canceling 
 

P.S.C. MO No. 3, 7th Revised Sheet No. 56 P.S.C. MO No. 3, 6th Revised Sheet No. 56 
P.S.C. MO No. 3, 7th Revised Sheet No. 57 P.S.C. MO No. 3, 6th Revised Sheet No. 57 
P.S.C. MO No. 3, 7th Revised Sheet No. 58 P.S.C. MO No. 3, 6th Revised Sheet No. 58 

 
These revised tariff sheets are being issued to become effective on and after November 19, 2021. The 
revised tariff sheets have been updated to include costs associated with Winter Storm Uri.  

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Brooke South                                       
Brooke South 
Corporate Counsel 
Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. 


